Federal Highway
Administration

PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING

Date: Wednesday, January 21, 2015

Time: Open House from 3:00 PM - 7:30 PM
Presentation at 5:30 PM

Location: Hartford Public Library

500 Main Street, Hartford, CT

(Snow Date: Wednesday, January 28, 2015, same time and location)

Join us for a Public Scoping Meeting
on the -84 Hartford Project.

Scoping is an early and open process for the public and
agencies to provide input on the project's purpose and
need, the alternatives under consideration, and areas of
key environmental concern.

Join us at this Public Scoping Meeting for project updates
and to provide your comments on the reconstruction of
[-84 in Hartford. Comments may also be submitted through
the project website at www.i84hartford.com or sent to
Richard Armstrong, CTDOT, P.O. Box 317546, Newington,
CT 06131-7546 (postmarked by February 20, 2015).

¢ Habla espaiiol? Visite www.i84hartford.com y use la
funcion “Google Translate.” Language assistance may be
requested by calling (860) 594-3062 by January 16, 2015.
The meeting facility is ADA accessible.

Visit our website: www.i84hartford.com « Contact: Richard Armstrong at richard.armstrong@ct.gov




